
Klamath Project Drought Response Agency 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING 

April 10, 2024 
 
The Regular Meeting of the Klamath Project Drought Response Agency scheduled for April 10, 

2024 is cancelled for the reason that there are no matters of business requiring consideration. 
 

The next regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Klamath Project Drought Response Agency is currently 
scheduled for May 8, 2024. 

Should you have questions please contact Nathan Ratliff, Counsel for the KPDRA, at 541 882-6331. 


